
 

Hillston Central School acknowledges the Wiradjuri people who are the traditional custodians of the lands on which our school is located.  
We pay our respects to Elders, past, present, and emerging. We extend our respects to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Island students enrolled in our 

school. Hillston Central School is committed to honouring Australian Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples’ unique cultural and spiritual 
relationships to the land, waters and seas.  
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Upcoming Dates 

Wed Nov 1 

I’m going to big school 

 

Nov 6- - Nov 10 

ACMF 

 

Nov 7—Nov 17 

Dentist Van 

 

Wed Nov 8 

I’m going to big school 

 

Nov 20– Dec 1 

K-Yr2 Intensive Swimming 

Term 4 Week 4 

Harvest Festival 

What an amazing Friday night, for the Harvest Festival. 

Thank you to everyone who helped out with making the Harvest Festival a success. It 

always amazes us how our small school can pull together such wonderful events for the 

students. The P&C will likely make around $13 000 that can be spent back on the school.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Harvest Festival 



SCHOOL NEWS 
ARRANGEMENTS FOR THE UPCOMING BUSHFIRE SEASON 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

I am writing to advise you of bushfire emergency arrangements for our school this bushfire season. Our 
school is in a bushfire prone area and is listed as Category 2 on the NSW Department of Education’s 
bushfire risk register. 

 

To ensure the health, safety and welfare of students and staff, the department has determined that on 
days when NSW Rural Fire Service declares a Catastrophic Fire Danger Rating for Northern Riverina, 
our school will temporarily cease operations for the following day. In addition, schools may be made 
non-operational due to changing higher risk conditions and advice from emergency services and the 
State Emergency Operations Centre. 

We recommend that you download the Sentral Parent Portal and select to monitor advice from our 
school which will push notifications to you advising that the school is non-operational. We also 
recommend that you stay up to date with bushfire and grassfire activity by using the Hazards Near Me 
app (set a watch zone for your school area), and by monitoring local media. You can also review fire 
activity and alert levels on the RFS website. 

 
The Fire Danger Rating does not mean there will be a bushfire, but rather weather conditions that could 
pose a high risk for a bushfire event. The measure is proactive to ensure staff, students and the 
community remain safe. 
 
Our school will inform our school community after 4pm if there is a change to the operational status of 
the school for the following day. To assist the school in contacting all families please ensure that you 
have provided us with up-to-date contact details. 

Further information on up-to-date communication of school operations, can also be found through:   

• Sentral Parent Portal 

NSW Department of Education’s School Safety website: education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/school-
safety 

NSW School Updates app: education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/nsw-school-updates-app, and 

We recommend that all our families follow the advice of the NSW Rural Fire Service and ensure that your 
family knows what to do if there is a fire. It can take as little as five minutes to make your plan. Discuss it 
with your family so you know what you will do in the event of a fire. www.myfireplan.com.au 

Please contact the school on 02 6967 2277 if you would like any further information about this matter. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Sandy Ryan 
 
 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/emergency/hazards-near-me-app
https://www.rfs.nsw.gov.au/
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/school-safety
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/school-safety
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/nsw-school-updates-app
http://www.myfireplan.com.au
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SCHOOL NEWS 
NSW Health Primary School Dental 

Program 

NSW Health is working with the Department 
of Education and public primary schools to 
offer free dental check-ups and preventive 
care, to all students as part of a school-based 
mobile dental program. Our school has been 
selected to participate the program. 

Many parents may not realise two important 
things about their children’s teeth: 

1. Good oral health is essential for children to 
successfully learn and participate at school, 
and 

2. NSW Health offers free public dental health 
services to all children under 18 years of age. 

Learning and behaviour difficulties at school 
can start with tooth and gum problems. 
That’s because decay and gum disease can 
cause pain and difficulties in eating, sleeping, 
talking, concentrating, and learning, which 
can in turn affect a child’s behaviour in class. 
A child with tooth decay may feel self-
conscious about the way their teeth look and 
feel, making it harder for them to join in class 
and social activities. 

Our school is participating in the program and 
offering students the opportunity to have free 
dental check-ups in a comfortable and 
familiar environment at school. With a 
parent/carers consent, students are able to 
have a free dental check-up and free 
preventive care. 

The program is scheduled to visit our school 
from 7/11/2023 to 17/11/2023. 

A Parent Information and Consent Pack will 
be sent home with each student, and includes 
information sheets, consent forms and the 
program privacy statement. Parents/carers 
who want their child to receive care are 
advised to: 

1. Read all the information provided in the 
pack 

2. Carefully complete all the fields of the 
consent forms 

3. Return the consent forms to the school as 
soon as possible 

 





SCHOOL HOURS

Primary:
Secondary:
Students are welcome onsite following the morning bell at 
8:30am.

 








